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Dear Medical City Fort Worth, 
 
I am writing this letter to express my gratitude to the hospital staff (doctors, nurses, attendants, 
support staff, and caregivers) for the incredible care and support after I received a kidney 
transplant. 
 
Your team's dedication, kindness, and excellent work are beyond my expectations. They gave 
me the strength and hope to move forward and continue with life's tasks despite my significant 
medications and care needs. 
 
Words alone can't describe the warmth and positive energy the caregivers showed me 
throughout my stay. You went above and beyond every time to help me feel comfortable, safe, 
and motivated to become healthier. 
 
Not forgetting to mention the excellent facilities and management system was efficient every 
time I was there or in the outpatient clinic. 
 
I'm sure that you often receive appreciative letters, but I still wanted to convey my heartfelt 
gratitude to you. I'm tremendously appreciative of every aspect of my transplant care journey, 
and being a positive outcome to the care, which couldn't have been possible without your 
entire Medical City Fort Worth team's support. 
 
Thank you once again. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
James Price 


